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I have been following the planning process for Sizewell C and remain absolutely
convinced that its proposals are harmful and unacceptable for the following reasons:

1. 
Nuclear energy is not green. It creates radioactive waste which would contaminate
the Suffolk coast for a century (even if a Geological Disposal Facility is built). It is
not renewable - uranium is a depleting resource.



2. 
I have serious concerns about the project's damaging impact on biodiversity. 



3. 
There will be destruction of rare habitats and an indisputably negative impact on the
Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty.



4. 
This will damage the area's economy as many local businesses are dependent on
tourism.



5. 
I am concerned about the long-term water supply for the project and also the impact
of a water desalination plant during construction.



I believe Sizewell C to be unnecessary. There are credible, affordable energy models that
exclude Sizewell C. I fervently hope that planning consent will be refused.



Jenny Lennon-Wood






